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Questions/Answers: 
 
Q1:   The existing doors are mounted to steel jambs and masonry.  Would you  

prefer that we mount the doors as they exist now or have them installed  
using pressure treated wood? 

 

A1:  PBA would consider the installation of pressure treated wood provided that it  
would maintain or exceed the existing integrity of the door systems.  Suppliers  
may submit pricing for an installation that includes pressure treated wood in  
addition to the steel jambs and masonry so that PBA can evaluate and determine  
the preferred option for replacement.   

 
Q2: How many door operators would you like? 
 

A2: PBA has requested a price per each for operators as some of the operators may 
  not need to be replaced at this time.  If the current operators are obsolete (e.g. there is an issue 

getting replacement and/or repair parts) or there are price breaks for the number of operators 
purchased and installed, please include that in your proposal.  

 
Q3: The doors are available in different colors.  Do you want to keep the door white or change 

to another color? 
 

A3: The doors should be white as specified in Section 4.5. 
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